

A day at the supermarket

Last Saturday, I went to the market with my friend Ana. We wanted to buy food for the whole week. At the fruit stand, there were many bananas, but only a few apples. The seller said that there weren't enough apples because it was late in the morning. We also saw a lot of grapes, but there weren't many pears.

In the vegetable section, there were a few tomatoes and a lot of onions, but not enough cucumbers. There was also some broccoli, but not much. Ana wanted carrots, but the seller said, "Sorry, we don't have any today."

When we walked to the dairy area, we found a little milk, but not enough for the whole week. There was a lot of cheese, but only a few yogurts. Ana really likes yogurts, so she was not happy. We decided to buy some cheese instead.

In the bread section, there were some loaves, but not enough for everyone. We also saw lots of bread rolls, so we bought a few. Finally, we wanted eggs, but there weren't any left at all.

In the end, our bags had a lot of food, but not enough for the whole week. We were a little disappointed, but we agreed that the market had some very fresh products, and that was good.

Questions

1. How many bananas were there at the fruit stand?
2. Were there enough apples? Why or why not?
3. How many pears were there?
4. How much broccoli was available?
5. Did Ana find any carrots?

6. How much milk did they buy?
7. Was there enough milk for the whole week?
8. How much cheese was there in the dairy area?
9. How many yogurts were there?
10. How did Ana feel about the yogurts?
11. How many loaves of bread were there?
12. Were there enough loaves for everyone?
13. How many bread rolls did they buy?
14. Were there any eggs at the market?
15. At the end, how much food did they have in their bags?
16. Was the food enough for the whole week?
17. How did they feel about their shopping in the end?
18. What did they think about the quality of the products?